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Newsletter, December 2017 

To all our customers,  

As every year I would like to say a few words at the end of the year. 

In 2017, we have changed our website and we are now operating on a better 
more customer friendly platform. 
The Website order placement is a lot easier and really helps us to process your 
orders more efficiently so we really encourage you to REGISTER for a Trade 
account. This way you can also keep an eye on our new products and any 
changes. 
I would like to Thank you for your patience during the transition period and we 
really hope that you find our website to be more helpful. 

Moving to 2018, I would like to Highlight that as per out T&C we will only be dispatching 
goods to our “Buyers” addresses.  

FROM 1 JANUARY 2018, WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO SEND GOODS TO OUR “BUYERS” 
CUSTOMERS PRIVATE ADDRESSES.  

We look forward to 2018 and future Business together. 

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year.  

 

 

Glenn, Rich and Scott 
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